Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC wish to make the following comments on applications.

2016/2175/P 1, Highgate Road NW5 . We wish to reiterate our original comments on this application and
consider the application is requesting overdevelopment of the site , and therefor do not support the
original application.

2016/3152/P 19 Bartholomew Villas This change of materials is contrary to BE8 Materials and
Maintenance of the Bartholomew Estate Conservation Area statement we would like the materials to be
wood as originally proposed.

Celia Goreham on behalf of Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC.



